
The Town of Otsego Town Board held a 2020 Budget Workshop on the 23rd day of October 2019 at the 
Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 5:00PM.  

Town Board Members Present: 
Meg Kiernan   Supervisor 
Carina Franck   Councilperson      
Bennett Sandler  Councilperson 

Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 

Supervisor Kiernan call the meeting to order. 

The Town Board went through the proposed 2020 Tentative Town Budget making further adjustments 
along the way.  Councilperson Potrikus participated by phone. 

MOTION  by Councilperson Sandler, seconded by Councilperson Franck, to use the unused $27,000 
CHIP balance toward a new highway truck. 

MOTION CARRIED:   

MOTION by Councilperson Sandler, seconded by Councilperson Franck, to adopt the 2020 Tenative 
Budget. 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 

A 2020 Preliminary Budget Public Hearing was set for November 13th at 7:00pm. 

Meeting ended at 6:40PM 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk


